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Week 4 Term 4 

 
Awarded to James Bradley 
for making a fabulous start 
on his mystery narrative. 
You consistently apply 
feedback to your writing to 
enhance the quality of 
your work and your dedi-
cation towards your learn-
ing is admirable. Keep 
working hard, 
James! 

Term Planner 

 Monday 8 November—2022 
Kindergarten Orientation 

 Wednesday 10 November-
School Council 7.30am 

 Thursday 11 November-P & C 
Meeting 7pm 

 Monday 15 November—2022 
Kindergarten Orientation 

 Thursday 18 November –
Cricket Carnival, Tammin Oval 

 Monday 22 November to  
Friday 3 December—Interm 
Swimming Lessons 

 Wednesday 1 December—
Learning Journey, 5.30pm-
7pm 

 Wednesday 8 December- 
Year 6 Graduation Morning 
Tea 

 Tuesday 14 December-End of 
Year Presentation Evening 

 Thursday 16 December-Last 
Day of Term 4 

 Friday 17  December –School 
Development Day  
NO STUDENTS 

In Design and Technology the 

Junior Class have been  

making bridges to help  

animals cross the road. 

Student of the Week 
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School Notices 

P & C Notice 

Containers For Change Reminder to our families if you require 

another bag to fill for ‘Containers for Change’ these can be collected 

from the front office. You can include empty plastic bottles (no lids), 

juice boxes, cans, but no glass please. The bags can then be dropped 

off at the Tammin roadhouse for collection.  

Thank you for your continued support of the P & C  Fundraising events. 

Kindergarten Enrolments  

You can apply to enrol your child if they are turning four years old by 30 June 2022. 

Tammin Primary School is accepting enrolments for 2022. Contact the school on 9623 4080 to make a 

time to come and visit the school or visit our website www.tamminps.wa.edu.au for further information. 

Our 2022 kindergarten students are currently enjoying their orientation days with 2 more visits  

scheduled for Monday 8th November and Monday 15th November.  

SUNSMART 

As the weather warms up and we enjoy the outdoors more please  

remember to wear your broad brimmed school hat every day when 

outside and apply sunscreen.  

The school has sunscreen available in all classrooms for the students 

to apply throughout the day.  
 
Remember you can still get sunburnt on a cool or cloudy day, so Slip! 

Slop! Slap! Seek! Slide!  

Reminder: Student’s in Pre-Primary to Year 6 to return their swimming permission 

forms by Friday 12th November. 


